
_ _ _ _ _ _ _

.. .
.

'a 123 Main Street1
''

Whte Ptains, New%rk 10601

914 681 6240
,

,

I
'

#> NewWrkPbwer c",t"";" m,& Authority ~- >< o- -
April 15, 1986
JMJ-86-18 '

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Mr. Daniel R. Muller, Director
BWR Project Directorate No. 2
Division of BWR Licensing

Subject: James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-333
Proposed Change to the Technical Specifications
Regarding Main Control Room Emergency Ventilation
Air Supply System Capacity Test (JPTS-82-01)

Reference: 1. PASNY letter, J. P. Bayne to T. A. Ippolito,
dated August 13, 1981 (JPN-81-60), " Control Room
Habitability Requirements".

Dear Sir:

The Authority is requesting an amendment to the James A.
FitzPatrick Technical Specifications to add a requirement to test
the Main Control Room Emergency Ventilation Air Supply System. This
amendment would require a test of the system capacity overy 18
months to assure that it is +10 percent of the design value of
1000 cfm. In addition a new paragraph is added to the Bases section
to describe the purpose of the test. The emergency ventilation
system supplies air to the Main Control Room thereby maintaining a
slight positive pressure and minimizing in-leakage.

This change is submitted in accordance with an Authority
commitment made in Reference 1.

f The proposed change pages are Attachment I of this Application
j for Amendment, and the associated Safety Evaluation is Attachment II.

Enclosed for filing are three (3) signed originals and nineteen
(19) copies of a document titled " Application for Amendment to
Operating License", together with forty (40) copies of Attachments I
and II thereto, comprising a statement of the proposed change to
Appendix A of the Technical Specifications and associated Safety
Evaluation.

f In accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR 50.91, a copy of
'

this application, with attachments, is being provided to the db
designated New York State official. /80
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I~* As per 10 CFR 170.12, enclosed is a check in the amount of
$150.00 as the amendment fee for this application.

Should you or your staff have any questions regarding the'

proposed change, please contact Mr. J. A. Gray, Jr. of my staff.:

|
'

Very truly yours,

, .

Brons! John C.
Senior Vice President

( Nuclear Generation

| Encs.
;

cc: Office of the Resident Inspector
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Post Office Box 136
Lycoming, New York 13093

Mr.'J. D. Dunkleberger
Division of Policy Analysis and Planning
New York State Energy Office
Agency Building 2, Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223i
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